
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Planning Board of the City of Cambridge will a hold public hearing 
on Tuesday, March 16, 2010 at 7:30 P.M., at the City Hall Annex, 344 
Broadway, Second Floor Meeting Room, Cambridge, Massachusetts on 
an application (#246) by Massachusetts Institute of Technology, to 
construct a free standing 2.4 kW Skystream wind turbine on its main 
campus, for the purposes of education, research, and small scale 
generation of electricity for on-site consumption as permitted in Section 
11.43 of the Zoning Ordinance. MIT proposes to install one wind 
turbine, but is submitting two sites (106 Vassar Street and 296 Vassar 
Street) for approval while conducting analysis to determine which site 
produces the best results. 

Copies of this petition are on file in the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, 
Cambridge, Massachusetts and at the Community Development 
Department, 344 Broadway. Questions concerning the petition may be 
addressed to Liza Paden at 617 349 4647 TTY 617-349-4621, email 
lpaden@cambridgema.gov. 
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